
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: HP04-2026ONC 

 
No. Question Answer 

1. Can an item be withdrawn from a 
bid after the tender is closed? 

Yes, a formal letter must be submitted to the 
Department of Health Tender Unit, clearly 
stating the tender number and specifying the 
item(s) intended for withdrawal. Please also 
include a brief explanation outlining the reason 
for the withdrawal. 

 
For any additional queries, bidders are encouraged to contact: 

tenders@health.gov.za 


